
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 

 

From: Danielle M. Sochor, Interim Director of Curriculum and Instruction 

    

Date: March 6, 2020 

 

Re: Action Item 

       March 18, 2020 Board Meeting  

 

 

Recommend Board approve Rowan education student, Victoria Craw, to interview two teachers 

at Dorothy L. Bullock School beginning March 19, 2020. This is an assignment for the student’s 

course, Principles and Pedagogies of the Inclusive Classroom. 
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